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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

I wanted to provide you with an update on our efforts to address the issue of racist language being used within
our school.

As you may know, we have been working diligently to tackle this unacceptable behaviour, and I am pleased to
inform you that some of our Year 6 students have taken it upon themselves to lead assemblies for both KS1 and
KS2. They will be sharing their personal experiences of facing racist language and discussing the importance of
inclusion.

Our young ambassadors are truly inspirational, and their passion for educating their peers on this crucial topic is
commendable. We believe that hearing directly from children who have been affected by these issues will have
a powerful impact on promoting understanding and empathy among our school community.

We are incredibly proud of our pupils' initiative and courage in speaking out against racism, and we are eagerly
anticipating their upcoming assemblies. We believe that these events will not only raise awareness but also
foster a culture of respect and acceptance within our school.

96%

95%

97%

95%

96%

Lime class

Green class Turquoise class

Magenta class

Indigo class

94%

Weekly Newsletter
A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  M I S S  S A W Y E R

3rd May 2024

Our target is 97%

Blue class

 

Monday 6th May: May Day Bank Holiday
Monday 13th May: KS2 SATs start
Friday 24th May: Break up for half term
Monday 3rd June: School opens for Summer Term 2
Friday 27th June: Staff Training Day
Friday 5th July: PTA Summer Fair
 

F I L T E R I N G  A N D  M O N I T O R I N G  S Y S T E M  -  S A F E G U A R D I N G
We have upgraded our filtering and monitoring system in school so we now get alerts if a child tries to
access something inappropriate online. 

This is part of our safeguarding procedures and will pick up key words, then send a message to our
safeguarding team. When we receive an alert we will first of all speak to the child to get the context
around the search, then contact parents/carers if we have any concerns. 

Please get in touch if you have any questions or concerns.


